
 

 
 

 
 
 
11 December 2018 
 
To the parents/carers of children in Year 5 
 
 

 
Movie Afternoon 
 

 
 
 

The children in Year 5 will be having a movie afternoon (‘U’ rated film) Thursday 20 
December to celebrate the end of term. 
 
 
Please speak to your child’s class teacher is you have any questions. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Year 5 Team 
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